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01 Nov 2018

Notice of Change in Savings Account and Transactional Banking
Services

We wish to advise that, with effect from 1t December 2018, The Hongkong and
Shanghai Banking Corporation Limited, Macau Branch will not be offering any

savings account and related transactional banking services in Danish krone (DKK)
and Thai Baht (THB) currencies.

If you have any question or concern about this matter, please contact our branch
staff or call our service hotline during office hours on (853) 8599 2256.

Issued by The Hongkong and Shanghai Banking Corporation Limited, Macau Branch
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